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MEMO 
 

 

 

TO:  Hamilton County Plan Commission members 

 

FROM: C. J. Taylor, Director 

Hamilton County Plan Commission 

 

DATE:  February 2, 2022 

 

RE:  Next Hamilton County Plan Commission meeting 

                     

 

 

Dear Plan Commission members: 

 

Please be advised that our office has not received any petitions for consideration by the Hamilton 

County Plan Commission.   I have spoken with Frank Habig, III and, as President of the Plan 

Commission, he has canceled the meeting scheduled for Wednesday, February 16, 2022.  The next 

regularly scheduled Hamilton County Plan Commission meeting will be held Wednesday, March 

16, 2022.   

 

Spring is only 47 days away. 

 


